
 
 
5th September 2023 
 

Corfe Mullen Youth Trust  
Corfe Mullen 
 
 
Telephone:07724585984 

 
 
Email:  

corfemullenyouthworker@gmail.com

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Well I didn’t think I would be writing this letter but I have been asked to continue until new staff are 

employed to ensure that there is continuing youth provision for the youngsters of Corfe Mullen and 

surrounding area. New term new year groups, new challenges. We’re always here to listen and help! 

Please note the new email address. 

 

We re-open next week for members and if already registered we just need to be notified of any 

changes to contact details or medical information for you/your children. For any new members we 

will need an enrolment form filled in. They are available at the club or on the Town Council website. 

 

You will notice below that club nights will have changed days and your child may have another 

activity already on their club night. This doesn’t mean they are no longer members or can’t join in on 

the activities when they are available. You will still be included in emails unless you opt out by letting 

me know. 

 

Our club nights for members are:- 

Tuesday for Year 9 and above 

Thursday for Year 7’s  

Friday for Year 8’s,  

 

Sessions will still be between 7.00 pm and 9.00 pm and cost £2. 

 

As well as club nights we also run a free drop in session for all members on Tuesday and Friday 

afternoons after school 3.30 – 5.30pm at the Village Hall by the Council offices.  Please note: Youth 

Workers are not responsible for the children during these sessions as children are free to come and 

go, however, they will be available to offer advice and support.  A drink and snack are provided. 

 

For the older members we will be looking for volunteers on a rota basis to help run the coffee bar 

and activities on year 7 and 8 nights. This would work in well if they need a volunteering opportunity 

for The Duke of Edinburgh’s Award or Scouts or Guides. 

 

All sessions will still be staffed by fully qualified youth workers and volunteers, all of whom have 

been DBS checked and safeguarding procedures are in place. 

 

We are busy planning the new programme which the members will help to choose and this will be 

published, along with the rules of the Club, on the Town Council’s website https://www.corfemullen-

tc.gov.uk/ or by emailing the address at the top of this letter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Nigel Christopher 
Nigel Christopher 

Senior Youth Worker – Corfe Mullen Youth Trust 

https://www.corfemullen-tc.gov.uk/
https://www.corfemullen-tc.gov.uk/

